
TRANSFER STATION UPDATE 
Information Update starting Saturday, April 4, 2020 

Cardboard and #1 & #2 Plastics will be accepted  
with enforced guidelines. 

 
By following these guidelines, we will have lessened the chances of 

coming into contact with the Covid-19 virus. 
 

Maintain social distancing.  
If you do not feel well, stay at home.  

It is imperative that everyone follows these protective measures.  
 
CARDBOARD  

• Only Clean Cardboard will be accepted 

• Remove everything from inside the box take out any garbage, papers, 
Styrofoam and plastic packing materials. 

• Flatten all your cardboard boxes 
 

#1 PLASTICS  

• Only Drinkable Bottles  
o Soda, Juice, Water and Alcohol Bottles 
o Only Clear, Blue and Green  
o No Smaller than 5 oz. 
o No Larger than 2.5 gallons 
o No Caps 
o Containers MUST be completely emptied and cleaned 

 
#2 PLASTICS  

• Only Milk, Tea Bottles, Laundry and Coffee Containers  
o No Caps 
o Containers MUST be completely emptied and cleaned 

 
Disposing of #1 and #2 Plastic inside a plastic bag is prohibited.  

All bags MUST be emptied and then either taken home or tossed into  
the trash receptacle by the office.  

 
Examples of some plastics that are NOT accepted:  

• Mayonnaise Jars 

• Peanut Butter Jars 

• Produce Shells 

• Auto Oil Containers 

• Antifreeze Containers 

• Any Toxic Chemical Containers 

• Plastic Bags 

• Brown or Black Containers 
 

Any payables will receive a slip that will be paid to the  
Loudon Town Offices by check, mailed to: 

Loudon Town Offices 
55 S. Village Rd. Suite 1 

Loudon, NH 03307 


